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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Helen Krauch                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Mon. & 2

nd
 Thurs. at 7.00 p.m. Grand Knight: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7 pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

  

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Hospital Chaplain 
Parishioners who are hospitalized and wish to have 

the hospital chaplain visit must indicate clearly that 

they want the Catholic Chaplain. Otherwise, the 

nondenominational Chaplain on call is asked to visit 

the patient. Catholic Chaplain 250.889.3761 
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer 

a low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come 

to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Mark Your Calendars - Events Upcoming   

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
‘Prime Rib Dinner’- 849 Old Esquimalt Rd. on 

Sat., Oct. 24 - 6:15pm $30/adults & $5/child,  

(under twelve free) (including potatoes, vegetables, 

salads, desserts, juice, tea & coffee). Raffles, 50/50 

draw, & door prizes. Purchase tickets during office 

hrs. Tues - Fri. 9 - 4pm 250.384.3884 Deadline for 

Tickets is Tues. Oct. 18 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 
‘Pot-Luck Dinner’ for the 85

th
 Anniversary of Our 

Lady Queen of Peace Church, on Sat., Dec. 5  

Mass at 5:00pm and supper at 6:15pm in the 

community centre. Everyone is welcome. Also we 

will celebrate the 90
th

 Anniversary of the CWL of 

our parish, more information to follow soon. 
 

 
 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

Sept. 8 TUESDAY 

 

Margaret O’Donnell 

Beatrice Gropp 

Sept. 9 WEDNESDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 10 THURSDAY Mass 
 

Sept. 11 FRIDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 12 SATURDAY personal intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 
 

Sept. 15 TUESDAY Carol Molloy 

Lydia De Vera 

Sept. 16 WEDNESDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 17 THURSDAY Glacy De Vera+ 

Lydia De Vera 

Sept. 18 FRIDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 19 SATURDAY personal intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

Sept. 22 TUESDAY 40 Days of Life  

Alex Berns 

Sept. 23 WEDNESDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 24 THURSDAY Mass 

Sept. 25 FRIDAY NO MASS 

 

Sept. 26 SATURDAY Mass 

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in 

your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue,  

Dina McGregor, Marion Turner, Ann VanNoordt,                       

Carol Retallack, Lynn Wood, Alberta McIntyre,                   

Sarah Murphy, Christine Stornebrink, Agnes Berard,                     

Linda King 
 

Catholic Women’s League 
As summer draws to a close, it is time to get back into our 

routines and regular schedules. So we begin with our 

meeting on Wed. Sept. 9
th

 at 1:00pm.  

Remember everyone there is NO Mass on Wed. Also it is 

time to get your thinking caps on for ideas on how to 

celebrate our 90
th

 Anniversary of the CWL of our parish 

which is to held on Sat. Dec. 5
th

 at the same time as Our 

Lady Queen of Peace  85
th
 Anniversary of the church.               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

Christology in the Epistles & Hebrews  

St. Joseph the Worker Parish and Holy Cross Parish 

will be sponsoring six sessions beginning Sept. 17th 

at 7:00 pm.  Presented by Dr. Les McKeown at        

St. Joseph the Worker Parish   
 

The Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 

October 2-4, 2015 at the Coast Bastion Inn in 

Nanaimo, BC Learn a new way to communicate, 

and turn your good marriage into a great marriage! 

There is no group sharing. 

wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com                                       

Register at: 604-876-7298 
 

Basics of the Faith Sessions  

St. Andrew’s Cathedral - For Catholics who would 

like to have a review of the basics of the faith, join 

the sessions on Wed.’s at 7 pm beginning October 

14
th

 at the Cathedral. Registration is required via 

the cathedral office at 250-388-5571 or 

standrewscathedral@gmail.com   
 

“Beloved” Marriage Enrichment Program  

A simple way to enrich your marriage and experience 

the deeper meaning behind the commitment of “I do” 

and the sacrament of marriage.  “Beloved” is a DVD 

video series (12 sessions) presented by the Augustine 

Institute and offers perspectives on issues in marriage 

pertaining to conflict resolution, physical and 

spiritual intimacy, forgiveness, communication, 

healing and prayer.   Part I (6 sessions) will be 

presented on Monday evenings (7 – 9 pm) at                  

St. Joseph the Worker Parish from Oct. 26 – Nov. 30, 

Part II (6 sessions) will follow in the new year,  

workbook cost is $35/person. Information, please 

contact Michael Watkins via email at:  

michaelnwatkins@gmail.com or (250) 858-1731 
 

Island Catholic Schools  

Has teaching positions available for the 2015/2016 

school year, please visit the website 

(www.cisdv.bc.ca) for information on the positions.  
 

Island Catholic Schools 

Invites applications for One (1) Special Needs 

Worker and Three (3) Out of School Care Workers at 

St. Joseph’s School, Victoria, in preparation for the 

upcoming 2015/2016 school year.  Application forms 

and details are posted on www.cisdv.bc.ca  
 

St. Rose of Lima Parish 
Garage Sale Sat. Sept. 19

th
 - 9am – 1pm  

‘Rain or Shine’  at  2191 Townsend Rd.  

For more info please call: 250-642-3945 
 

 

 

The Spirituality of the Collection Basket! 
Please join us for an evening with Fr. Darrin Gurr. 

Father Darrin J.G. Gurr, B.A., M. Div., M.A., is a priest of 

the Archdiocese of Winnipeg ordained to the priesthood in 

1989. He has worked in both rural and urban parishes and 

has employed the principles of stewardship in all aspects 

of ministry. Fr. Darrin has facilitated workshops, 

conferences, study days and retreats in stewardship 

throughout Canada and in parts of the United States. He is 

currently the founding pastor of the new parish 

community of St. Gianna Beretta Molla Parish in 

Winnipeg, Manitoba, a comprehensive stewardship parish. 

Fr. Darrin also serves as the Archdiocesan Director for 

Liturgy. Thursday, September 24, 2015 - 7 – 9 pm 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish, 753 W Burnside Road 
  

St.  Patrick’s Parish Mission 
 “Go Build My Church Becoming a Living Stone  in 

the Body of Christ” Mon. & Tues., Sept. 7-8 at 7:00 

pm, at St. Patrick’s Church (Haultain St.)   

Facilitator: Fr. Philip Chircop, a Jesuit priest with 

advance degrees in Pastoral Theology, Communications 

and Spirituality. Fresh and creative ways in helping 

fellow pilgrims and seekers to embrace real changes that 

lead to conversation and transformation. Church is more 

than a building and a structure.  Church is more than an 

institution. Church is a movement, a flow and a calling. 

For Young Adults  -- Theology on Tap 
With the approaching Federal Election, questions about 

political choices inevitably arise. How does a Catholic 

understand and approach politics? Can I even make a 

political choice with the current political options? Fr. 

Harrison Ayre will begin our year at Theology on Tap 

addressing these questions, giving a brief overview of the 

Church's stance on politics, what is the current position, 

and how to form one's conscience when making political 

choices. The title of the talk is The Politics of 

Subversion: A Catholic Approach to Political Action.  
Theology on Tap is an event designed for young adults 

between the ages of 18-35.  It is a casual atmosphere 

which encourages the formation of faith, friendship, and 

the consuming of delicious beer (in moderation of 

course).  It's a place for inquiring minds, those who don't 

go to Church, those who are well formed, and everyone in 

between.  Invite a friend and come to the inaugural 

Theology on Tap for the 2015-2016 Season. Enjoy the 

beer and food at our new location: The Guild (1250 

Wharf St.).  Information and link to Facebook group 

available at TOTVIC.CA 
 

Mount St Mary Hospital  
Annual Christmas Craft Fair will be Thurs., Nov 19 

and is looking for an individual or a team to oversee 

the White Elephant Sale.  Also needed is a musician 

for Sunday Mass at 10:15. Please call Anne 

McCaffrey, Coordinator of Pastoral Care and 

Volunteer services at 250.480.3118 or email:  

amccaffrey@mtstmary.victoria.bc.ca  
 

mailto:wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com
mailto:standrewscathedral@gmail.com
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http://www.cisdv.bc.ca/
http://www.cisdv.bc.ca/
http://totvic.ca/
mailto:amccaffrey@mtstmary.victoria.bc.ca


 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these sponsors. 

Please support them: 

 

              McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   

                 

 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561         
           

 

Housesitter Available 
24 Hour live-in, Mail Check/General Housekeeping  

Duties, Indoor Plant & Garden Watering, Garbage & 

Recycling Duties, Laundry Duties  & Bill Payment if 

Requested, Text/Email Contact Provided Criminal Record 

Check Provided, References Available upon Request. 

Contact: Anita Auger – 250.508.8434 or email:  

augerbeaumont@gmail.com                                           
 

Pilgrimage World Youth Day Krakow 2016 
If you are registered or not please come for the meeting 

on Sun., Sept. 13 at 6:30pm at Holy Cross Parish.  Half 

of the spots are already taken!  If you want to register or 

for more info please contact  

Fr. Paul SDS: paul.szczur@mailsds.org  or   

Fr. Dean: catholic@uvic.ca  or  

Jim O'Reilly: jeoreilly@rcdvictoria.org 
 

2016 International Eucharistic Congress 
Jan. 24 – 31, every four years, Catholic faithful from 

around the world are invited to gather together to 

reflect on and celebrate the great mystery of the 

Eucharist during the International Eucharistic 

Congress. From Jan. 24-31, 2016, thousands of 

Catholic clergy and lay people will gather in Cebu, 

Philippines, for the 51st Congress, on the theme  

“Christ in you, our hope of glory” (Colossians 1:27) 

The Diocese of Victoria is not sponsoring its own 

pilgrimage. Therefore, those who wish to participate 

are invited to join one of the two groups leaving from 

Vancouver. Please note that you will also have to 

register directly for the Congress while transportation 

and accommodation will be taken care of by the tour 

group. Details can be found at http://rcav.org/iec-2016/  

If you do not have access to the InterNET, please 

check with your parish office and ask the staff to 

assist you. 
 

"Spring in Ireland Tour" 
Please join Victoria's newest priest, Fr. Harrison Ayre of 

St. Patrick's parish on an inspiring 11-day "Spring in 

Ireland Tour" - April 4 - 14, 2016.  Contact OC-Travel 

for details and registration: info@oc-travel.com  or 

778-655-0387  
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